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IMPORTANT DATES: 
Jan 14th                                                  PTA Board Meeting, 8:05am 
Jan 20th                                                  NO SCHOOL- MLK Day 
Jan 23rd                                 5th Grade Science Fair, Cafeteria 
Jan 27th                                                  NO SCHOOL- Teacher Planning Day 
Jan 28th                                                  See’s Candies Fundraiser Begins 
Jan 31st                                                  See’s Candies Fundraiser Ends 

 
 

Inside This Issue- New news at a Glance 
 From the Nurse-Immunization Exclusion Day 

 PTA - Looking for Hosts for Next Year’s Mazama Lodge Adventure; Battle of the Books (OBOB) Info 

 FOUNDATION-Upcoming Auction Update 

 What’s happening in our Cluster-Little League Spring Registration 
 

 
 

FROM THE OFFICE  
Just a reminder that the weekly Friday Flyer is also posted on our school website- to access it, go to the ‘Friday 
Flyer Newsletter’ Tab on the homepage or simply click here:  Friday Flyer Archives. The current week’s flyer 
will be posted to the website by 4pm every Friday. 

 
FROM THE NURSE 
If your child is still incomplete in their immunizations, please make arrangements to obtain vaccinations and to 
provide this information to the school. Exclusion Day for state required vaccinations is Wednesday February 
19th, 2020. Students who are not current will not be able to attend school until current immunization records 
are provided to school staff.  
 

PTA NEWS 
We are looking for a host/hosts for next year's Mazama Lodge adventure. This has been a great fundraiser for 
PTA in the past. It is a night up at Government camp with other Bridlemile Families. The only way to make the 
event happen is to have a host/hosts to communicate with the staff at Mazama Lodge. If you are interested, 

https://www.pps.net/Domain/102


please contact PTA! bridlemile.elementary.pta@gmail.com . The sign up for this event occurs at the time our 
Foundation open up the online items for the auction. More details to come.  
Thank you! 
 
Oregon Battle of the Books News 
For all 3-5th grade students that signed up for Oregon Battle of the Books - hope you had a great holiday break 
and were able to get some reading done! 
We will start doing Book Battles for OBOB during the last two weeks of February!  Kids should be reading and 
practicing with their teams if possible. We will be trying to coordinate a few after-school mock battles in the 
upcoming weeks.  
 
We will need about 15 parents to help run battles this year. Volunteers will be trained on moderating/hosting 
the battles and scoring. These volunteers are vital for the success of the program so please consider helping 
out!  I will host trainings to prepare volunteers for this important job in the library after school on January 
15th, 16th and 23rd. Please meet in the library at 2:15 if you are available to attend one of these trainings 
(only 1 of the days of training is needed).  If you are not interested in reading the questions there is need for 
time keepers as well. 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Kelly at kelanngillespie@gmail.com 
Happy reading! 

 
FOUNDATION NEWS 
Happy New Year, Bridlemile Families! As you may know, on February 22, 2020 the Bridlemile Foundation will 
be hosting their largest and most anticipated annual fundraiser, Fly me to the Moon, where Bridlemile 
parents and teachers will come together for a fun evening to raise the majority of the foundation's funds 
necessary to staff teaching positions for the next school year. We cannot wait to see you there!  
  
The Auction Procurement Team would love to network with you, to see if you'd be willing to donate any 
auction items to finish off our procurement year strong! Don't have any of these items to donate? Then maybe 
you know someone who does!  
  
Items we could still use:  
· Vacation Homes: Anywhere, any time frame 
· Services: Gift certificates to local restaurants, tickets to sporting events, any other family friendly events or 
services (i.e., photography, landscaping, meal planning).  
· Business Sponsorship: Have a local business that you'd love to market to over 300 guests, all while supporting 
our school?  
  
If you'd like to volunteer your time to the Auction Committee or have something you'd be willing to donate to 
the auction, please contact Kristin Cornuelle, Auction Chair, at kcornuelle@orrick.com or Christina Crouse, 
Silent Auction Lead at christinacrouse@gmail.com. Thank you for your support and we'll see you on Feb 22nd! 
 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OUR SCHOOL CLUSTER (Gray/Wilson & West 
Sylvan/Lincoln) 
SW Portland Little League spring registration is now open! We offer tee ball, baseball and softball for players 5 
to 13.  
https://swpll.org/program/26851/spring-baseballsoftball-spring-2020  
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WINTER AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  

Tuesday 

 Soccer by Soccer Shots- Outside field There are spots still available-register now! 

https://www.soccershots.org/pdx/ 
 

 
_____________________ 
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